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Putnam Receives Scholarship

Class of 2012
Dexter senior Dalton Putnam recently received the Missouri School Board
Association's Future Builders Regional - John T. Belcher Memorial Scholarship. Each
school district in the Southeast Missouri region may nominate one student for the
scholarship.  Putnam's essay and application will now be submitted for the statewide
scholarship which is another $750. Putnam was awarded the scholarship at the
MSBA's Spring Regional Meeting held at Malden High School. On hand for the
presentation were (from left) Dexter school board members Mark Nea, Kenny Pope,
Putnam, and board members Nancy Mayer, Betty Keirsey and Rick Williams. (Photo
submitted by Shannon Putnam)
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